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INFORMATION REQUIRED TO CAST VOTE 
 

Dear Alumni, 

Two provisional voters lists are already shared with you, third and the last provisional list will be shared on 

February 8, 2024, and we plan to publish the final voters list on February 11, 2024. We understand that the 

overwhelming majority of our registered voters cannot participate in physical elections at university campus. 

Therefore, it is most likely that elections will be conducted online. 

The Election Committee (notification No. AES.QAU/2023 – 010, dated 12-14-2023) headed by Mr. Anwar Ejaz is 

working on the modalities of election and the committee will share details in next week (between February 15 

– 22, 2024). Online voting will be casted through mobile / email. Only one vote will be casted through a single 

email account / mobile number. Therefore, all registered voters should provide unique email id and unique 

mobile numbers. It was observed during the verification process that one email id or one mobile number was 

used to register multiple voters. Since our focus was only to verify that applicant is a graduate of QAU, we 

ignored unique mobile numbers and email ids. It is also to mention that a sizable number of voters did not 

provided the mobile numbers, since mobile numbers were not required in verification therefore, we verified 

their credentials. However, to cast vote everyone should have a unique mobile number, unique email id and 

authentic CNIC number. All verified voters who did not provided unique mobile number, unique email and 

valid CNIC numbers are requested to provide the required information before February 9, 2024 (2 pm). Kindly 

mention serial number and Identification Code (ID), as given in the consolidated provisional voters’ list 

(Notification No. AES.QAU/2024 – 029, dated February 6, 2024). In this regard tomorrow, we will share a 

‘Google Survey Form’ only with those who either did not provided the information (unique mobile number, 

unique email id and valid CNIC number) or provided incomplete information. The link of google survey form 

will be electronically email on the account through which such alumni registered at the official database of 

QAU Alumni Association.  

 

For suggestions and queries email at alumni.elections@qau.edu.pk 
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